
U14 Boys Schools Tier 2 
Competition

Monday 4th February 2019 - Dean Close School

Match Day Information

Welcome to the U14 Boys Tier 2 County Competition.

Eligibility:
Players must be in School Year 9 or below (Under 14 on 1st September 2018) i.e. born after 31 
August 2004. To enable more schools to enter the competitions we will permit a maximum of two 
players per school to play in more than one age group – e.g. U14’s up to U16’s/U16’s up to U18’s.   
Players may not play down an age group.

On Arrival:
• Please hand in your completed team sheet on arrival at the venue.
• Please ensure all teams, managers, spectators and parents have read the attached Pitchside 

Code of Conduct - there will be a copy available on the day.
• Please ensure NO muddy shoes on pitches at any time and please can you ask your boys to 

respect any notices displayed by Dean Close.
• Photographic signing in forms - please ask any persons with your team who will be taking 

photographs/filming to sign the form on the competition table.
• Toilets & Changing Rooms:

• For Players - please use the facilities situated adjacent to the pitches
• For Spectators - please use the downstairs toilets in main school building

During:
• Please keep to the scheduled times on the Order of Play
• First Aid - each team is responsible for supplying its own first aid including ice packs
• Welfare procedures - Should any mangers, players, spectators wish to report a child welfare 

issue, in the first instance they should speak to the Gloucestershire Hockey Association 
representative who will be available throughout the tournament and can sign post them to the 
appropriate person/body.

After:
• Please make sure your boys use the bins provided to tidy away any rubbish and that the changing 

rooms are left tidy.

• The Winners and Runners Up shall progress to the West Finals (please note there will be no 
prelim finals) and should be aware of the following dates:

•  West Finals 14th March 2109 at King’s College, Taunton.
•  National Finals Tuesday 30th April 2019

Good luck to all involved from Gloucestershire Hockey Association.


